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Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 

Two Angels

QUINTESSENTIAL
IMPORTER | MARKETER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quintessentialwines.com

Sauvignon Blanc 2019

Two Angels Sauvignon Blanc 
displays beautiful intensity 

and complex aromas of citrus, 
bright florals, melon and a bit 

of fresh sage.

FOOD & WINE
Serve slightly chilled, a great 

accompaniment to fish, 
shellfish, pasta or salads. 


